
 

 

Nisqually Indian Tribe 

4820 She-Nah-Num Dr. S.E. 

Olympia, WA  98513 

(360) 456-5221 

 
September 28, 2022 
 
To: Nabila Comstock, Case Planner 

City of Puyallup 
Planning Division 
333 S. Meridian, Puyallup, WA 98371 

 
Re:  PROJECT ID: PLPSP20220120 - NOTICE OF COMPLETE 

APPLICATION 
 
The Nisqually Indian Tribe’s THPO has reviewed the notice of application and 
supplemental materials that you provided for the above-named project and has 
no specific comments or concerns at this time. Please keep us informed if there 
are any Inadvertent Discoveries of Archaeological Resources/Human Burials. 
 
Although the Nisqually Indian Tribe has no specific comments at this time, we  
respect the traditional cultural knowledge of affected tribes and support their  
opinions on this matter as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad Beach, THPO 
Nisqually Indian Tribe 
360-528-1084 
360-456-5221 ext 1277 
beach.brad@nisqually-nsn.gov 
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